



Welcome to Bursledon Village Hall. 
Please consider the following advice and discuss with your group members.
“Although most legal restrictions have been lifted at Step 4 and many people have been vaccinated, it is still possible to catch and spread COVID-19, even if you are fully vaccinated.
COVID-19 will be a feature of our lives for the foreseeable future, so we need to learn to live with it and manage the risk to ourselves and others.” (GOV UK)
As users of Bursledon Village Hall, it is important to consider the risks to ourselves and others, of COVID19, and how we can mitigate these.
If you have symptoms of COVID19(even if mild), test COVID positive or have been advised by Test and Trace to isolate then please stay at home as advised and do not enter the Hall.
Wash hands frequently and use sanitiser to clean frequently touched surfaces.
Clean frequently touched surfaces with sanitiser at the beginning and end of your session.
Use of QR code and or list of attendees to facilitate Test and Trace in the event of transmission during time in the hall. 

Maintain good ventilation of the hall during your visit but please close the windows when you leave..

Limit the close contact you have with those you do not usually live.

In crowded conditions consider wearing a mask.
Be aware of and follow advice from your group National Governing body (if available).
The toilets are all open and regularly cleaned but please do sanitise surfaces after use and clean hands.
Simon Goodison
Chair Bursledon Village Hall Management Committee.



